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November 11, 2018 
We welcome you in the name of the Lord Jesus. 

We are honored with your presence.  If you do not have a church home, you are 

invited to join us regularly. Please introduce yourself to Pastor Jeremy Lucke as you 

leave today and sign the guest book in the entryway. You may also wish to complete 

one of the pew cards and drop it in the offering plate. Beverages, snacks and 

fellowship time follow the service in the Fellowship Hall.  Everyone is welcome. 

The ringing of the bell and the lighting of the Christ candle mark 

the beginning of our service and a time for quiet meditation, prayer 

and inward reflection as we begin our worship. 

Children are welcome at our worship services.  However, if you prefer, 

Peace Lutheran has a nursery equipped for children three years old and 

younger, the room is unstaffed and can be accessed via the hallway from 

the narthex.  There is a speaker that will allow you to listen to the service. 

You are also welcomed to use the Fellowship Hall and hallway to walk a 

noisy child; it also has speakers. Please speak to an usher if you need 

assistance.   

Holy Communion is celebrated every first, third and fifth Sundays of the 

month and will follow the order of service in the bulletin. Guests, if you 

are a baptized Christian and share our faith in Jesus as Savior and have 

been instructed in the meaning and use of the Lord’s Supper, you are 

invited to come to the altar. If you prefer grape juice to wine, take a cup 

from the center of the communion tray. We also have gluten-free wafers 

available. If you desire a gluten-free wafer, ask the server. May the body and blood 

of Jesus, present in the bread and wine, be a blessing to you. There are times during 

the service when you will be asked to stand if you are able. Please feel free to remain 

seated if standing is difficult. 

 



Serving You 

Pastor  Pastor Jeremy Lucke 

Deacon Larry Oliver 

Musicians Suzanne Muhly, Bryson Skaar 

Music Director Colleen Schulze 

Choir Director Dan Johnson 

Supt. Of Sunday School Brandy Stokes 

Admin Assistant Callie Santora 

Parish Nurse Gayle Taylor 

Webmaster Jim Holroyd 

God’s Servants Today – November 11, 2018  

Greeter Need Volunteer 

Usher Ken & Betty Iverson 

Reader Elizabeth Grassel 

Children’s Message  Pastor Lucke 

Flowers  Gutbrod Family (Sarah’s Birthday) 

Fellowship Hosts Rick & Kathy Durling 
Audio-Visual       Johnathon Holroyd, Joyce Long, George Abele, Aaron Bentsen 

 

Volunteers for November 18, 2018 

Greeter Janet Randall 

Usher George & Janice Abele 

Reader Margaret Phillpott 

Children’s Message  Brad Hellesto 

Flowers  Stouder Family 

Fellowship Hosts Hellesto Family 

Communion  Janice Abele & Nancy Abernathy 

Audio-Visual       Johnathon Holroyd, Joyce Long, George Abele, Aaron Bentsen 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar for the Week of November 11 

SUN – 11/11  8:30 AM  Choir Practice 

9:45 AM  Sunday School 

    11:00 AM Worship  - All Saints’ Sunday 

MON – 11/12   

TUES – 11/13  12:00 PM Rotary Luncheon 

WED – 11/14  7:30 AM  Eat, Chat Pray 

    2:00 PM  Men’s Bible Study 

    4:00 PM  Elders Meeting 

THURS – 11/15 7:00 AM  Men @ Imagine 

    12:00 PM Chamber of Commerce Lunch 

    1:30 PM  Freezer Meal Planning 

    6:00 PM  Healing Circle 

FRI – 11/16      

SAT – 11/17  All Day   Freezer Meal Cooking Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor’s Office Hours 

MONDAY – OFFICE CLOSED 

Tuesday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
Wednesday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
Thursday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Friday – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY: "Come to hear about the central truths of 

Christianity as the men of Peace study the book of Romans.  Throughout 

this Letter Paul's primary purpose is to communicate in the clearest terms 

possible the riches given to us through faith in Jesus.  We will be taking a 

look at Romans 1:18-2:24 this Wednesday, November 14 from 2 to 3 pm 

(this group meets on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays each month) in the 

Fellowship Hall.  All the men of Peace are invited!  Bibles are provided, but 

please bring your own if you have one."  

 

ICE MAKER! If you haven’t already had a look…go into the kitchen and 

enjoy our new icemaker!  We now have ice on demand for our drinks and 

for events.  Thank you to all the volunteers who updated our kitchen.   

  

DATES TO KEEP IN MIND  
 

DECEMBER 9 – Youth Christmas Program! 

 

 


